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 RESOLUTIONS 
 
 
 Sandra Christofferson 
 
 
WHEREAS,  It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District that Sandra Christofferson will retire from the district on 
January 9, 2017; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Sandra Christofferson has devoted 26.4 years of dedicated, loyal, and out-
standing service to the Livonia Public Schools as a clerk and secretary at Randolph 
Elementary School, Community Education, McKinley Elementary School, and Grant 
Elementary School; and, 
 
WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, 
and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby 
express its deep appreciation to Sandra Christofferson for her countless contributions to 
our school system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement. 
 
  
 
 Miriam Fresh 
 
 
WHEREAS,  It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District that Miriam Fresh will retire from the district on January 20, 
2017; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Miriam Fresh has devoted 29.5 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding 
service to the Livonia Public Schools as a secretary at Jackson Center and Buchanan 
Elementary School; and, 
 
WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, 
and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby 
express its deep appreciation to Miriam Fresh for her countless contributions to our school 
system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement. 



 
 Diane Hill 
 
 
WHEREAS,  It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District that Diane Hill will retire from the district on January 31, 
2017; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Diane Hill has devoted 26.5 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding service 
to the Livonia Public Schools as a general helper, clerk and secretary at Franklin High 
School, Churchill High School, Cooper Elementary School, Hayes Elementary School, 
Garfield Elementary School, McKinley Elementary School, Johnson Elementary School, 
Coolidge Elementary School, Cass Elementary School, Hoover Elementary School, 
Roosevelt Elementary School, Randolph Elementary School, and Rosedale Elementary 
School; and, 
 
WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, 
and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby 
express its deep appreciation to Diane Hill for her countless contributions to our school 
system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement, 
 
 
 
 Deborah Reynolds 
 
 
WHEREAS,  It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District that Deborah Reynolds will retire from the district on 
January 20, 2017; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Deborah Reynolds has devoted 12.2 years of dedicated, loyal, and out-
standing service to the Livonia Public Schools as a general helper and special education 
paraprofesssional at Garfield Elementary School, Churchill High School, and Western 
Wayne Skill Center; and, 
 
WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, 
and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby 
express its deep appreciation to Deborah Reynolds for her countless contributions to our 
school system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement. 
 
 
 



 Colleen Rowe 
 
 
WHEREAS,  It has been brought to the attention of the Board of Education of the Livonia 
Public Schools School District that Colleen Rowe will retire from the district on December 15, 
2016; and, 
 
WHEREAS, Colleen Rowe has devoted 26.4 years of dedicated, loyal, and outstanding 
service to the Livonia Public Schools as a child development assistant and special 
education paraprofessional at Jackson Center and Buchanan Elementary School; and, 
 
WHEREAS, She has given conscientious, careful, and loyal service to the students, staff, 
and community during her tenure with the Livonia Public Schools; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education does hereby 
express its deep appreciation to Colleen Rowe for her countless contributions to our 
school system and extends best wishes for an enjoyable and rewarding retirement. 
 
 
 


